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Comments: Dear Ms. Linda Jackson,

 

I am writing about  the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. Although this project has the

potential to impact the state economy in a positive way, the fact that the same company that will benefit from the

project is the one that looks to be dictating the assessment make me feel that there are elements of the project

that are not shown or interpreted to the liking of the company. 

Also the fact that they are making such a big effort to push the agenda with in a time line make it feel fishy, 

 

I would like to thank the U.S. Forest Service for providing the opportunity to comment on this important project's

permitting process. I hope the U.S. Forest Service will do an impartial assessment of the project before allowing it

to go forward,

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should not permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project.

Sixty days is not long enough for the damage that can be done if the assessment is not done by an independent

group

 

Please keep my comments in mind,


